
 

 

 

 

A caring, exciting and enjoyable place to teach and learn – proud to be at the heart of the community. 

 

Dear Applicant,  

Thank you for your interest in the vacancy for the position of Higher Level Teaching 
Assistant at Low Ash Primary School. We hope you find this information pack useful and 
that it encourages you to apply for this exciting position within our school community.  

Low Ash is a welcoming, happy school in Shipley, on the outskirts of Bradford, with wonderful 

pupils and a hardworking, committed staff who have helped shape the culture of the school 

into a nurturing and vibrant educational establishment.   We are a two form entry school (1 

‘bulge’ cohort in Year 1 with 3 classes) with 480 pupils on roll. Our pupils are keen to learn, 

polite and well-behaved and our school is rightly proud of the work we do. An exciting, broad 

curriculum is a key priority for us; one in which all pupils can excel, enjoy and be ‘the best 

that they can be’. 

Our school was last inspected in November 2019 and was judged as Good.  Results at the end 

of Key Stage 2 have been above the national average in all 3 subjects for the last three years 

and our progress measures are similarly strong.   

We are looking for an outstanding individual to join our team who can help move our school 

forward in an innovative, nurturing and creative manner. Our school is looking to appoint 

someone who can utilise our many strengths and also see what is needed to move our school 

to the next level.  

Please have a look at our website where you can find more information and our latest 
reports and we suggest that you take a virtual tour of the school (also available on our 
website) to give you an idea of all that Low Ash has to offer.  

We look forward to your application and seeing what you can bring to our school. 

 

Fiona Meer  

Co-Headteacher 


